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SARA BRAGDON SPEAKS
TO THE MILITARY OFFICERS
ASSOCIATION OF AMERICA

PHOTO COURTESY OF JUDY BOHLER

ara Bragdon, an attorney with Akridge & Balch, spoke to the
S East-Central Alabama Chapter of Military Officers Association

of America about personal affairs planning. Bragdon, an estate
specialist, spoke about the different types of estate documents and
procedures as well as the importance of executing wills, powers of
attorney and medical directives before they are needed. The Military
Officers Association of America is a professional association of United
States military officers. Its membership is made up of active duty,
retired and former commissioned officers and warrant officers from
the uniformed services of the United States. The ECAC-MOAA usually
meets on the third Tuesday of each month at Saugahatchee Coun-
try Club. For more information, go to http://www.ecacmoaa.com/.
Pictured are Bragdon and ECAC President Capt. Mike Golden, USAE
retired.
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